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I want to start with a huge WELL DONE to our year 6 children. They have shown 

determination and resilience this week when completing their SATs. Everyone is incredibly 

proud of the effort they put in.  

A few parents have asked me about next year and when you will find out the class and 

teacher your child will have. We are currently finalising the staffing and class lists for next 

year and will let everyone know their class and teacher at the beginning of term 6. During 

term 6 there will be opportunities for the children to meet their new teacher and go into 

the new classrooms.  

Sports day (fingers crossed for good weather) is on 16th June and all parents are invited to 

come along a watch in the morning. Parents of children who have qualified for the 

afternoon races will be contacted in the last week of term, and they will be able to watch 

in the afternoon. Mr Walker will send out further details on timings later in the term. 

Dates for the diary  

Wednesday 18th May – Red Area trip Aerospace museum 
Tuesday 24th May – Blue/Green Area cinema trip 
Friday 27th May – School Council planting tree for Jubilee  
Friday 27th May – End of term 5  
Monday 6th June – School open for Term 6  
Monday 6th June – Non-school uniform day (red/white/blue) 
Tuesday 7th – 10th  - Year 1 Phonics Screening  
Tuesday 7th – 20th – Year 4 Multiplication Check    
Monday 20th June – School Closed INSET 
Thursday 16th June – Sports Day  
Tuesday 19th July PM – Blue Area String Concert  
Wednesday 20th July @ 2pm – Year 6 Leavers assembly  
Thursday 21st July – Last day of term 
 
New dates are added to the school calendar page on the school website on a regular basis.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/barrscourtps
https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10&pid=3&viewid=1


 

 

 

Sports Report  

Friendly Yr 5/6 Football match 
 

Barrs Court 2-2 Our Lady of Lourdes 
 

A lovely afternoon in the sunshine was the setting for the match today.  The game 
started at a steady tempo and both teams seemed very evenly matched.  It was Barrs 

Court that made the early chances and this pressure resulted in the winning and 
conversion of a penalty.  OLOL made a few chances before half time but it remained 1-0 

at the break.  In the second half, Barrs Court doubled their lead after 5 minutes and 
almost made it 3 a few minutes later.  OLOL started to put the pressure on and pulled 
one back with ten minutes to go.  Both teams had a few more chances with both goal 
keepers making good saves but it was OLOL who struck and gained an equaliser.  The 

match finished at 2-2.  Well done to all involved. 
 

Player of the match: Tom 
 

Parking and Driving at the beginning and end of the day. 

We have seen some improvements at the beginning and end of the day and I thank everyone 

who is now using the carparks available to them – Asda and Mughal Palace.  

If you park on the roads outside school, please continue to respect our neighbours and their 

driveways by parking legally. Also, particularly at the end of the day the roads and pavements 

are very busy with families. On a several occasions recently, children have run out into the road 

without looking because they have dropped something or they have not been paying attention. 

So please, can I ask that we all remain vigilant, drive carefully and stick to the speed limit. Thanks 

for your support. 

Jubilee Celebrations 

On Monday, June 6th, we will celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. It will be a non-uniform day 

and the theme is RED, WHITE AND BLUE. If children have union jack flags, they can bring 

them to school. In the morning, the children will be doing lots of art activities and 

creating a whole school piece of art for the entrance. In the afternoon, the children will 

have cake and juice on the field, followed by organised games and play. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures this week 

Lots more pictures 

on Facebook 
 



 



 



 



 


